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August 11, 2023 

 

NOTICE OF SEWER RATE INCREASES 
Effective on the September 2023 Billing Cycle 

TOWN OF TYRONE 

 

This is to give notice to Town of Tyrone sewer customers that sewer rates are increasing by 5% 
per year for the remaining months of 2023 and the entirety of 2024 and 2025. This is 
commensurate with an increase implemented by the Fulton County Government, the Town’s 
contracted wastewater treatment provider, to help fund planned capital improvements to their 
wastewater system.  

 

The current rates are as follows: 

Base Cost for 0 – first 4,000 gallons: $30.00/month 
Cost per each 1,000 additional gallons: $8.45/month 

 
Rates from September 2023 through December 2023 will be as follows: 

Base Cost for 0 – first 4,000 gallons: $31.50/month 

Cost per each 1,000 additional gallons: $8.87/month 

 

2024: 

Base Cost for 0 – first 4,000 gallons: $33.08/month 

Cost per each 1,000 additional gallons: $9.32/month 

 

2025: 

Base Cost for 0 – first 4,000 gallons: $34.73/month 

Cost per each 1,000 additional gallons: $9.78/month 

 

This incremental rate increase will begin on your September bill. 


